
FREDERICK LEIGHTON SCHOOL

Dear Parents,

Welcome to first grade! We look forward to “teaming” with you to help your child

have a successful year! Listed are supplies that your child will need:

● book bag without wheels (Please put name inside)

● Headphones (Please put name on these)

● 1 pop top water bottle (Please put name on this)

● 2 boxes of crayons (16 or 24 are best)

● 2 large glue sticks or 4 small

● 1 pair of child scissors

● 1 small set of washable markers

● 1 large pencil eraser

● 1 box of tissues

● 4 dry erase markers

● 2 highlighters

● 1 box of zipper plastic bags

Please OPEN all supplies and put them in a gallon sized bag with your child’s

name on the bag. Only put your child’s name on the supplies listed above. The rest

will be community supplies.

Thank you for helping your child get ready for a new school year. We look forward

to meeting you and your child very soon!

Sincerely,

First Grade Teachers


